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Planting Churches   

Mobilizing for Mission 

Let all the nations whom you have made come and give worship to you,  

O Lord, giving glory to your name. Psalm 86:9 

Branch Office: 

A. Inyoung and MyungAe Ok share: 

  (i) Opportunities: Inyoung continues to have opportunities to share about WEC and to preach. He thanks the Lord for the time 

to share at the Muslim Culture Festival on 21
st
 May when he spoke about Muslims in Korea.  

    WEC led the monthly United Missions Meeting in June when the focus was on WEC. Peter Park and Insu Park both shared 

at this meeting. Around 45 people from various organizations and churches attended. 

 (ii) Graduation!:  

    Inyoung graduated from the Mission Perspective Course on 27th May. This was in Chinese!  

 (iii) Public Appearance!:  

     MyungAe is a gifted singer. She has now joined a choir and took part in their public performance in June, singing in 

Chinese. This is a wonderful opportunity for her to use her gift and to improve her Chinese. 

  (iv) Visits: 

     We thank the Lord for the visit of the Chairman and board members of the WEC Korea Pusan Branch to Taipei from 9th to 

13th May. We also thank the Lord for the short term mission team of the WEC Singapore Branch who visited WEC Taiwan 

office on 25th May.   

     On 13
th
 August a board member of the DaeGu branch of WEC Korea will visit us. 

  (v) Short-termers:  

     On 15th June Miss Chen and Miss Duan attended an orientation course at the office. Miss Chen will visit J. from 2nd July 

until 15th August. Miss Duan will visit EastWest College in New Zealand in August. 

The Change Life Church short term missions group came to the office for orientation on 16th May and left on the 20
th
 June 

to be with the WEC Japan Branch in Kyoto until 27
th
 June.  

  (vi) Conference: 

     Praise the Lord for our branch conference held from 5-8
th
 June in Nanzhuang. We enjoyed good fellowship, teaching and 

lovely accommodation. It was good to welcome our new Area Directors. 

  (vii) Monthly prayer meeting: 

     Praise the Lord for those who faithfully come each month to pray for and with us. On 26
th
 June Albert Fung, the director of 

Taiwan Wycliffe shared with us. The next meetings are 28
th
 July and 25

th
 August. 

B. Insu and Sung Hee Park share : 

  a. New Church Building Up-date:  

    Praise the Lord for the ground breaking ceremony and thanksgiving service which was held on 20
th
 May. We were moved by 

the good number of people who came to support us. We thank everyone who took part and for those of you who have been 

and continue to pray for us. The work has started. Pray for good weather, good progress and for all that is needed. 

  b. Summer Camps: 

(i) 3 of our church kids will attend the AOG summer camp in Tainan from 4-7
th
 July. 2 of our young people will be volunteer 

workers. From 10-13
th
 July 4 other young people from the church will attend this camp.  

(ii) A Creative media mission camp will be held by the AOG Seminary. 4 of our young people will attend this from 10-12
th
 

August. 

 (iii) San Wan Church will have a Summer Bible School from 22-24
th
 August. We are praying for 30 kids to attend. The 



young people of San Wan Church will lead this. 

 (iv) Pray 2 of our young people who also belong to Taiwan Campus Crusade and who will be involved in a Mission Trip to 

Xiangshan in Taipei from 26 June until 17th July. 

Thank you for praying for our young people as they serve the Lord over the summer. 

  c. Special Meetings:  

     (i) Praise the Lord for the 4 adults, l Junior High School student and 2 University students, all members of our church, who 

will be baptised on 31 July.   

(ii) Please pray for the Hakka co-workers district meeting to be held on 3
rd

 July. 

    (iii) The AOG Korean missionaries fellowship will be held on 31 July. 

d. Other news: 

   We will attend the 60
th
 anniversary of the Zhongli AOG Church on 9 July. 

   Pray for 2 of our young people who will be having university exams on 6
th
 July. 

 C. Park ChanKoo & Lee EunYeol(Peter & Sarah) 

    Peter praises the Lord for the opportunity to attend a member training course in ChiangMai, Thailand, from 14
th

-26
th
 June. 

    Peter also praises the Lord for the Korean class he started on 13
th
 June at the Change Life Church. Pray this will be a good 

opportunity for sharing the Gospel. 

  D. Taiwan missionaries: 

   a. Continue to pray for our missionaries in their various places –A and J, M and R, Kevin and Anna. Kevin is busy with the 

WEC IT ministry and Anna with opportunities to share at Chinese churches in Australia.  

b. A and J are looking forward to having Miss Chen help them in a summer camp for refugee children. 

c. Remember M and R as they visit another country to have help with their translation work. 

  d. S is very happy with the new intense exercise course she is doing which seems to be helping her health. She is also 

progressing in language study and communicating with the local people. 

e. Mandy,our representative in the south, praises the Lord for the 11 people who attended the prayer fellowship in Pingtung on 

the 18
th
 of June. Mina Liu, minister of Pingtung Shengli church; was the guest speaker. She has been serving overseas for 

many years. Her younger sister and family visited from Malaysia and were with her mother from 38
th
 May to 8

th
 June. Praise 

the Lord her mother had a good time with them. Please pray as I take a short-term mission team to where I used to work. We 

had a time of orientation, prayer and preparation on 11
th
 June. We will leave Taiwan 17

th
 July returning end of August. Pray 

for safety, good health and that we will be a blessing to those we meet as well as the team having a good missions experience. 

Pray for my older sister who will care for my parents during this time and that my mother especially will be mentally stable 

during the time I am away. Pray that I will know how to manage my time between church commitments and home 

responsibilities. Please pray I will have good health and for healing for my left foot which is giving me constant pain. 

 

Thank you for your faithful and loving prayers and support.  

Many blessings from the WEC Taiwan Team 

E-mail: iyokped@gmail.com (Inyoung & Myungae Ok, Branch Leaders); wtaiwan2015@gmail.com 

Mailing Address: WEC International, P.O. Box 7-261, Taipei 106, Taiwan. 

Office Address: WEC International, 4
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